GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN
Wednesday, February 7, 2018

HOT LUNCH: Ranch Turkey Burger
Crispy Chicken Fillet
Salad Bar
Chickpeas
Milk

BIRTHDAYS: None Today

1. Sharing the Love Back Community Event: Jimmy Johns will be donating 15% of the net
sales to Gurrie on Thursday, February 8" from 4-8 pm at the LaGrange Road location.

2. Do you like jolly ranchers? Do you like bracelets? Then buy a Jolly Rancher bracelet!
Buy them for your friends or just for yourself. They are both delicious and fashionable.
Get yours for $1 at lunch. There is Limited supply so buy yours soon!

3. Battle of the Books is NEXT Thursday, February 15 at 12:30 in the small gym. All
participants should be reading, reading, reading and working with their teammates to
make a battle plan. Don’t forget to learn the authors! Check with your coaches on Friday
to pick up your t-shirt. Happy Reading! If you have any questions, please see Mrs.
Sutsser.

4. The Bully Prevention Club is kicking off the “Be an UPstander”” Campaign today and this
will last until Wednesday, February 21st. The BPC club members are very excited about
this and have been working hard preparing for this event. During the next 2 weeks
students will be able to earn wrist bands with slogans on them and Tiger stripes for being
an UPstander . Students will be able to use these Tiger Stripes to win Special raffle
prizes. We hope you will join the UPstander Campaign and continue to create a Bully
Free Zone at Gurrie.

Some Ways you can be an UPstander are:
*Include someone,
* Respect someone,
*Share supplies with someone
*Helping someone
*Being Complimentary and Caring
*Report a concern to your trusted Go to Person
5. The PBIS store will be open this Friday. Remember to bring to tiger stripes.



